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Advising

Ms. Gina Garrison, committee chair, called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM with introductions.

Review of the Minutes of the Previous Meeting:

A motion was made to approve the minutes as written.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.
Work Plan:

Director Debra Ortiz passed out the 2011-2012 Work Plan.  She said she will talk in place of Dean Bowers, who was not able to attend tonight’s meeting.  Director Ortiz said the Pyxis was approved for purchase.  She said Pyxis will be in by fall and will go directly into CCW.  Students will be informed of the details when everything is finalized for the move.  A tour will be done of the facility tomorrow at 3 PM.  Other tours will be scheduled later in the summer before the fall quarter begins.  
OSHP Meeting:

Professor Shults and Instructor Fay went to OSHP.  First time there and they said they had a very good time.  Professor Shults said many people who visited the OSHP meeting were not aware of the Clark College Pharmacy Tech program even existing.  She prepared an exhibit poster – a tri-fold board that showed the profiles of the graduates of the program.  
New Business:
Director Ortiz said she will send the link to the HeLa High School to the Pharmacy Tech members as it was very nicely put together.  
Survey Results:

Director Ortiz said that the Planning and Effectiveness have sent out survey results.   Out of the employers who responded, 6 out of 16 said yes they felt techs were overall prepared as pharmacy techs.  Director Ortiz reviewed the results of the survey.  

Online Offerings:

Professor Shults said she is working on these and doing them alongside face to face and rolling them out one by one.  She said some students brought up the schedule for summer that are basically totally on line and she said the students were very concerned by that and she was also shared their concerns.
Professor Shults reviewed some of the students’ feedback on the program with the advisory committee.  She asked the committee members what they thought about the program moving away from the hybrid course.  Certain classes were going to be offered online in the fall so some students could try out a class before they committed to entering the program.

Instructor Fay said she is concerned about the summer quarter as students will be totally online and only have one hour face to face each week.  Mr. Mosier asked what the solution is and Professor Shults said she wants to keep the online portion available for students who are not able to commute to Clark.  Ms. Alzola said she supports going back to the all face to face class style program.  A motion was made to revert back to face to face classes for 2013.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Ms. Alzola said WSP fall meeting is going to be at the Great Wolf Lodge and the focus will be family-oriented activities.  
Next Meeting Date:

Tuesday, October 16, 2012.

Meeting adjourned at 7:21 PM.
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